

Zeta Beta Tau Fraternity, Inc.

3905 VINCENNES ROAD, SUITE 300, INDIANAPOLIS, INDIANA 46268-3057 317-334-1898 • Fax: 317-334-1899 • E-Mail: zbt@zbtnational.org • www.zbt.org

October 26, 2010

MEMORANDUM

To: Members of the Hofstra University Community

From: Laurence A. Bolotin, Executive Director

Re: Possible ZBT Activity at Hofstra

It has come to our attention that there may be students on campus identifying as being ZBT members initiated at Hofstra University. This memorandum is to confirm that Zeta Beta Tau suspended operations at Hofstra in 2008 and does not currently recognize any undergraduate members on campus.

Anyone who may be identifying themselves as ZBT members initiated at Hofstra University are doing so without the permission and recognition by Zeta Beta Tau Fraternity or the University. Identification in this manner may result in legal action.

For many years ZBT enjoyed a strong relationship on campus and looks forward to re-colonizing our Gamma Phi Chapter in the near future. Any student interested in serving as a founding father of the nation's first Jewish fraternity should contact us at 317-334-1898.

If you have any questions regarding, or wish to report, alleged ZBT activity on campus please contact the Office of Student Leadership and Activities or the Zeta Beta Tau Fraternity Headquarters.